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7/25/2022 

Building Department 
 
Re: Gibraltar Contracting, LLC / Condo, Steve & Kendra Res. / 339 SW Marynik Drive High Springs, FL 32643 

 To whom it may concern: 

This letter is in reference to inspection issues on the above referenced project. 

1. On the engineering we provided we called for thickened pad footings at two locations on the foundation. 

a. These are not required because the builder switched to using a stem wall foundation. The stem wall 
footing is adequate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Disosway, PE 
Florida Professional Engineer #53915 

 Mark Disosway, P.E. 
163 SW Midtown Place, Suite 103 Lake City, FL 32025, Ph (386) 754-5419 


